
From:
To:
Subject:

Date:

Christine Vigneault
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To whom it may concern, 

We have received the minor variance application, and the file number is A207/22.

We will not be attending the public participation so we are writing this email to send you our
comments for this matter.

Our household will be rejecting the application and we are not approving this application, so
please let the authorities know that we do not accept this application to go through.

We also do not wish to reveal our name or address, so please DO NOT disclose our personal
information as we wish to remain anonymous for reporting our decision.

Thank you, and if there are any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best regards,

mailto:Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca

